
 

 

Dear Valued Client: 

The procalcitonin (PCT) test currently performed at National Jewish Health will be discontinued and replaced with an 
orderable send-out test after a planned systems upgrade is completed later in the calendar year.  In the interim, if 
procalcitonin testing is desired by a clinician, a miscellaneous test must be ordered in EPIC. Procalcitonin samples can 
be referred to Saint Joseph Hospital as we work on finalizing the upgrade. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  If you have any questions, please contact our Client Service 

Team at 800.550.6227 or via email at ClinRefLabs@NJHealth.org. 

Sincerely, 

 

Steve Groshong, MD, PhD 

Medical Director, Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories 

Natinal Jewish Health 
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